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Please can all the parent use only the yellow 

crossed areas for drop/pick-ups also please 

DON’T Tail the car while coming in or out of 

nursery.  

Please do not tag or use children on any of the social media 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Quick reminder about our… 

1-Parents Consultation Days-if you haven’t 
booked yours yet please book at the door with 
Vanda. 

 

2-EYFS training (8th of May)-in the afternoon 
from 4.30-6. 

 

3-Next month’s theme will be all about LIFE 
UNDER THE SEA as we follow our children’s 
interest. 

We will learn about Famous Artists and discover 
what animal life is like under the deep blue sea. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Uniform is compulsory! 

- Black trousers 

- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing 

In Tots and Scholars Nursery we encourage children 

to explore outdoor activities/messy play. Please 

ensure your child have two sets of spare clothes in 

their bag. 

Labelling children’s belonging 

Please make sure all children clothing, bottle and 

belongings are labelled.  

Please ensure we have enough nappies and wipes 

for your children. 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best aadvertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you


